
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
January 5, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
As we continue in this Christmas Season, we wish all of you – A Most Blessed and 
Happy New Year in 2018! As we reflect on the Joy that only Jesus Christ can 
bring, we pray that the year ahead is fruitful for all of us! May the Prince of Peace 
rule over our minds and hearts always! 
 

Just a few important dates and reminders for your consideration: 
 

 If you have not paid school fees, kindly be reminded that fees were due on 
Monday, December 4, 2017.  Students will not be allowed in class on Monday, 
January 8, 2018, if fees are not paid in full.  Please send in a copy of the 
receipt to the school’s office, after payment is made. 
 

 After school clubs will resume on Monday, January 8, 2018. 
 

 PUBLIC HOLIDAY – MAJORITY RULE DAY- WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 10, 2018. 
THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL ON THIS DAY. 
 

 Registration is ongoing for all Catholics and present siblings for Kindergarten. Open 
registration commences on Monday, January 15, 2018. 

 
 

 Catholic Schools’ Week is scheduled to be held from 
Sunday, January 28, 2018 to Friday, February 2, 2018.  

 
 

 Kindergarten testing for our incoming students is scheduled for Friday,  
February 9, 2018.  Therefore, all present Kindergarten students are to remain 
at home on this date. 

 
 

 The Catholic Archdiocesan Spelling Competition will take place in Seton 
Hall on Thursday, January 25, 2018. Grade Six students are invited to attend 
so that they can cheer on our Xavierite representatives. 
The following students are representing Xavier’s Lower 
School at this year’s competition:  
     Daúnte Butler, Rafaella Thompson, Labron Dickenson,              
     Jorden Gibson and Rhiaughn Ferguson.  
      
SCHOOL WILL BE DISMISSED AT 12:00 NOON ON THIS DAY. 
 
 

 MID-TERM BREAK IS ON THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2018 AND 
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 23, 2018. 
 

 PARENTS ARE REMINDED TO COLLECT CHILDREN BY 3:15 p.m., 
UNLESS THEY ARE ENROLLED IN AN AFTER SCHOOL CLUB. 

 
 

Many Parts: One Body-Working Together for the Common Good 


